Lodi Unified Supervisory Group (LUSG)
2024-2025 Reopeners

June 10, 2024

Allen Dosty

Assistant Superintendent Personnel
1305 E. Vine Street

Lodi, CA. 95240

Dear Dr Dosty,

Per our contract ending June 30, 2024, would you please present to the Board of Education the
following reopeners from Lodi Unified Supervisory Group for the 2024-25 school year:

e Salary & Benefits:
o VII. Pay and Allowances
o VIIl. Health and Welfare Benefits
e Reclassification:
o No verbiage exists —add to contract

Thank you.
Sincerely,
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Lisa Cranford
LUSG President



